
IMPORTANT 
CAR RIDER 

INFORMATION 

AM DROP-OFF 

• Pull all the way down as far as possible along the sidewalk. (The long line of cars 
causes congestion, blocking buses and traffic all the way to Stepney Lane and 
Central Avenue.) 

• Drop children off along the sidewalk only.  The passenger side is the safest!!  

• Use the crosswalk to cross the drop-off lane. 

• Students MUST be escorted by an adult in the parking lot all the way to the 
sidewalk.  

• Be patient; wait to pass a car until a teacher has signaled it is clear. 

Safety is our main 

concern!!  

 

Please review 

these guidelines  

to ensure safe, 

smooth transitions  

for all of our car 

riders. 

PM PICK UP 

• Pull all the way down as far as possible along the sidewalk. (The long line of cars 
causes congestion, blocking buses and traffic all the way to Stepney Lane and 
Central Avenue.) 

• If you are in the “Drop Off Lane,” remain in your car so that as soon as most cars 
are loaded, we can begin to clear the lane. 

• Use the crosswalk to cross the drop-off lane. 

• Students MUST be escorted by an adult in the parking lot all the way to the 
sidewalk. PLEASE DO NOT CALL YOUR CHILD TO CROSS THE LOT BY HIM/HERSELF, 
EVEN FOR ONLY A FEW FEET. 

• Be patient; wait to pass a car until a teacher has signaled it is clear. 

Don’t Forget-- 

Be safe!  Put down your cell phone and make sure your children are 
buckled in appropriate boosters or child seats. It’s the law! 
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